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January 27, 2017

Daniel P. Wolf

Executive Secretary

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission
350 Metro Square Building

121 Seventh Place East

St, Paul, MN 55101-2147

Re:  In The Matter of the Application of Minnesota Pipe Line Company, LLC for a
Routing Permit for a Crude Oil Pipeline
Docket No. PL-5/PPL-05-2003

Dear Mr. Wolf:

In accordance with Section V, Paragraph K of the Pipeline Routing Permit issued to
Minnesota Pipe Line Company, LLC (MPL), there were no complaints for the Reporting
Period December 22" to January 26th.

Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact David
Ketteman by phone at (316)828-6019, or at my e-mail address:
David.Ketteman @ Kochpipeline.com.

Sincerely,

yoids

David A. Ketteman
Right of Way Group
Koch Pipeline Company, L.P.

Ce: Larry Hartman, MN DOC
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